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May 9, 2002

William M. Cousins, Jr.
Edgar L. Kelley
Edward P. Kirby

Guy C. Bosetti

Dear Sirs:
Thank you for your letter of April 24 which the Board reviewed at its May meeting.

The Board fully supports the policies of the College and thinks that the Administration, led by
Fr. McFarland $.J., is providing excellent leadership. As you may know, the College is
currently conducting a thorough review of its curriculum and the committee leading this effort
will be considering all of our curriculum requirements in light of our mission. Regarding
several other issues raised in your letter, the President’s letter of August 30, 2001 to Mr. Cousins
(especially the penultimate paragraph) states our thoughts more eloguently than I can. In’
sumnmary, we believe that Holy Cross continues to serve its mission for the greater glory of God
and decisions are made on this basis.

Thank vou for your continued interest in and supperi for Holy Cross.

On behalf of the Board arf Trustees,

cc: Board of Trustees



